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Interchange construction to close 14 Mile Road ramp   
to northbound I-75 Monday in Oakland County  

Fast facts: 
- Starting Monday morning, crews will close the 14 Mile Road ramp to northbound I-75.    
- The ramp closure is needed for constructing a new freeway interchange.  
- The ramp is expected to remain closed until late April.   

March 20, 2020 -- Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) contracting crews will be 

closing the ramp from 14 Mile Road to northbound I-75 at 7 a.m. Monday, March 23. The 

closure is needed to allow for the construction of a diverging diamond interchange (DDI) at 14 

Mile Road and I-75.     

             During the ramp closure, detours will be posted. Westbound 14 Mile Road traffic will 

continue west to northbound Crooks Road to enter northbound I-75. Eastbound 14 Mile Road 

traffic will use northbound John R. Road to westbound Big Beaver Road, then northbound 

Crooks Road to connect with northbound I-75. The 14 Mile Road ramp to northbound I-75 is 

expected to remain closed until late April.     

             Follow I-75 modernization progress on the web at www.Modernize75.com, or follow on 

Facebook at www.facebook.com/Modernize75 or on Twitter at www.twitter.com/Modernize75.   

### 

When you see barrels, people are fixing your roads. Drive like you work here. 
www.Michigan.gov/WorkZoneSafety
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